
From: Emili, Anna   
Sent: February 22, 2024 11:51 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Public Meeting for 26 Southcote Road 
 
I currently reside at  
 

1. I have attached the letters I had initially sent to the City in 2018 regarding the 
project.  

 

2. I have concerns about the number of units that would be bordering my property and 
the number of units on the proposed plan.  I do not feel this plan is in keeping with 
the established neighbourhood.  I feel that this will further increase the traffic flow on 
Southcote. 

 

3. I also had responded to Ryan Ferrari at A.J Clarke with some of my questions 
surrounding the proposed plan in an email . I have included a copy below of the 
content of my email. 

I reviewed Figure 2: Concept Plan 

  

I have concerns about the drainage issues on this property as there is a stream that runs 
through the property.  I have photos and videos that document the stream and how the flow 
increases during rainstorms. 

  

6.00 m storm easement that is bordering my property 

Questions/Concerns: 

1.      Is the storm easement on the subject lands at 26 Southcote Road or my property? 

a.       If the storm easement is proposed on my property, how will you ensure 
my 60 plus year old evergreen trees are protected? 

2.       Is this considered a municipal drain and to be constructed under the Drainage Act? 



3.       Who would be responsible for the routine grounds maintenance? 

4.       Who would be responsible for maintaining the drainage system to allow for proper 
function of the system? 

  

6.00 m wide privacy areas 

Questions: 

1.       Who would be responsible for routine grounds maintenance? 
 

  
I look forward to attending the meeting.  I request that my name be removed from public 
documents as I do not want my address on public record. 
  
 

 Anna-Marie Emili  

 








